Greg Baeza

From: Dallas Dodson <dallas.bunny@verizon.net>
Sent: Thursday, March 2, 2023 10:12 AM

To: Greg Baeza

Subject: Re: Cancellation of order.

Greg Per our previous telephone conversations American Truck & Trailer Body Co. Inc . is no longer
in operation . We are in the process of selling all of our assets for the benefit of our creditors . When
all assets are sold We will no longer maintain our corporate status . Thank you for the business in the

past and | am sorry that we will be unable to fill the order we have discussed . Dallas Dodson Sr.
VP AT&TB INC

On Wednesday, March 1, 2023 at 12:52:10 PM PST, Greg Baeza <ghaeza@fostercity.org> wrote:

Hi Dallas,

Could you please confirm that American Truck & Trailer is no longer able to supply Foster City with the Ford F-750 that
was ordered through National Auto Fleet Group?

Regards,

Greg Baeza
Streets & Lagoon Superintendent | City of Foster City

650-286-3551 | www fostercity.org
100 Lincoln Centre Dr. | Foster City, CA 94404
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